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Comments: I am a hiker who has hiked many times in the Presidential Range.  It's a spectacular area.  I

understand the need for thinning trees, but please don't clearcut any areas.  That is neither necessary for the

forest nor a good idea for the public for which this is a popular hiking/backpacking/tourist location.  If lumber

needs to be collected, can't it be from a less popular and less scenic location? 


